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HEAR THIS !  
(It’s Personal)  

Send YOUR story to csivertson@juno.com 
PROGRAMS 

President’s 
Corner – Char 
Sivertson. 

It’s “Too Darn Hot” 
as Ella Fitzgerald 
used to sing. 
Weather aside, 

HLAA San Diego is sizzling with the 
things it does best: friendship, support 
and advocacy. 
HLAA is a great resource for people 
interested in the latest technology to 
help with hearing loss. Many of our 
meetings involve technology 
presentations and/or discussions. 
 

Advances in 
technology sizzle 
also. Many people 
know about hair cell 

regeneration research using mice.  But 
did you know that chickens, who have 
the ability to spontaneously restore 
their hearing, may help scientists 
enable humans to do the same as well 
as cure tinnitus? You can read more 
about this at 
http://hearinghealthfoundation.org/a
mazing_chick_discovery 
 

Ok, it may not pan out but it is good 
to know there is a possibility of it 
working – that science is working to 
eliminate deafness.  Some day….. 
 

Cochlear implant technology 
continues to innovate also. My sister 
just received a CI without losing the 
residual hearing she had in the 
affected ear!  She actually wears the 
MED-EL  Rondo – which has no ear 
piece – with her hearing aid!  This is 
the first I have heard of this – so 
exciting. 
 

Who knows what the next few years 
will bring? Hearing loss can be a drag, 
at the very least, but we can be happy 
that we live in this time of awesome 
possibilities! 

Spotlight:  

Karen Miller 
1. Tell us about yourself  

My husband and I moved to the San Diego area 
in late April, 2013, from the Washington, DC, 
area, where we had lived our entire lives. My 
sister lives in the Bay area, so we had visited 
California many times. In January, 2013, we were 
on the beach in San Diego and asked ourselves 
why we weren't living here. By the end of April we 
had bought a house, sold our house, and moved. 
I was in charge of research for a Virginia-based 
association and taught English as a Second 
Language for several years at a community 
college. My husband loves to play tennis and go 
to the driving range, and I love to do zumba, yoga, 
dance and volunteer at the Discovery Shop in 
Rancho Bernardo. I also love reading and 
discovering new plants for my garden.  
2. Tell us about your hearing loss. 
My hearing loss began well over 10 years ago, 
when I finally received two hearing aids. As time 
went by, my hearing deteriorated, first in the left 
ear and then in the right ear. My mother was hard 
of hearing and wore hearing aids. I was implanted 
with a cochlear implant at Johns Hopkins 
University in Baltimore, MD, in January, 2013, and 
use a hearing aid in the other ear. 
3. How has your hearing loss affected your 
life? Hearing loss has had an isolating effect. As 
my hearing continued to deteriorate, my husband 
and I stopped going to plays, went very 
infrequently to movies, and rarely go to the 
symphony. Friends and family have stood by me, 
and I "introduce" new people I meet on how to 
communicate with me. When I taught, I used an 
assistive listening device and told my students 
that if I couldn't understand what they had said, 
they should write their questions down. That 
worked out very well, especially since it was a 
grammar and writing class. 
4. How did you become involved in HLAA? 
HLAA has been a godsend. I joined the chapter in 
Montgomery County, MD. Our meetings were 
held at the national headquarters of HLAA in 
Bethesda, MD. It was comforting to meet others 
who had my hearing challenges. It was also eye-
opening to learn about new techniques for speech 
reading and new technology. Being a member of 
HLAA helps me relax in an atmosphere where all 
the others around me are similarly challenged, 
and I feel supported. HLAA's legislative efforts 
and member outreach let me know that our 
shared communication problems have not gone 
unnoted and that more must and will be done to 
help us continue to live in a meaningful way. 

HLAA San Diego 2014 Meetings 

(subject to change): Check for updates at 
www.hearinglosssandiego.org 

January 18 - Paul Steussy, Hamilton Relay 
Outreach Coordinator, Captioning for Smart 
Phones, Computers, and Captel Phones 

February 15 ï Erika Zettner, Director of 
Audiology at UCSD ï What to Expect after 
Receiving a Cochlear Implant. 

March 15 ï Dawna Mills, Director, Adult Cochlear 
Implant Program, House Ear Clinic, Los Angeles 
ï Single-sided Deafness 

April 19 - Camille Jenkins and Rico, Sam Simon 
Foundation - Hearing Dog Program 

May 17 -Larry Sivertson ï Speech Reading 

June 21 - Erin Levy, Audiologist, Cochlear 
America and Maeve Browne, Cochlear America 

July 19 - Providence Alvira, Au.D. ï Wireless 
Connectivity and other Tools for Dealing with 
Hearing Loss  

August 16 - Open Forum ï Hearing Assistive 
Technology 

September 20 - Anabel Kuykendall, Aging and 
Independence Services (AIS) 

October 18 - Jacque Georgeson, AuD, SDSU 
Audiology Clinic Director - Whatôs New in Hearing 
Aids and How to Select an Audiologist  

November 15. Thanksgiving Potluck 

December 20. White Elephant Gift Exchange and 
Holiday Songs 

Join HLAA! New Members ï Please 

download this membership form (also available on 
our website), fill it out, and mail it along with your 
check to: HLAA-SD, 3284 E. Fox Run Way, San 
Diego, CA 92111. By passing your first 
application through us, you ensure our chapter 
receives $10 of your membership cost! But as 
always, membership is NOT required to attend 
our meetings. 

HLAA-SD Steering Committee  

President:  Char Sivertson 
Vice President:  Corinne Brown 
Treasurer:  Dianne Laviolette 
Secretary:  Larry Sivertson 
Steering Committee:  

Marilyn Weinhouse, Dolli Cutler, Joan 
Padilla, Iris Platnik, Duke Argabright, Karen 
Miller, Debra Rogers 

 

Thanks to Susan Almond for her fine 
presentation to us on the HLAA Conference 
held in Austin Texas June 26 ï 29. 

mailto:csivertson@juno.com
http://hearinghealthfoundation.org/amazing_chick_discovery
http://hearinghealthfoundation.org/amazing_chick_discovery
http://www.hearinglosssandiego.org/
http://hearingloss.org/sites/default/files/docs/2011membershipform.pdf


Hearing Loss Association of America (HLAA) San Diego Sept 2014 

Walk for Hearing held in Long Beach, June 1 

 

HLAA SD walkers included Marilyn and Don Weinhouse, Lee Argabright, Corinne Brown, Karen Miller, Joan and 
Albert Padilla, and Graciela Quintana., 

 

UPcoming Events and News (share with friends and families!) 

Do You shop at Ralphs 
supermarket?  If so, this is an 
easy way to raise money for 
HLAA San Diego!  It cost YOU 
nothing! Ralphôs contributes 
every time you shop! 

PARTICIPANT REGISTRATION FOR THE NEW TERM 
BEGINS ON SEPTEMBER 1, 2014 

Participants will be required to register or re-register for the 
new term at www.ralphs.com or by using the scanbar letter 
at the register starting September 1, 2014. 

There are two ways to enroll: 

¶ Online registration (see instructions below) 

¶ Scan-Bar letter 

If you received a scan-bar letter last year, it is still good and 
can be used this year. If you would like to receive a scan-
bar letter, please email community.programs@ralphs.com  
and one will be mailed to you via US post office. 

Even if your participants registered as recently as June, 
July or August 2014, they will be required to register 
again, on or after September 1, 2014. Your organization 
does NOT need to re-register, only your participants. 

This notice does not apply to participants of the Food 4 
Less/Foods Co Community Rewards program. 

WEBSITE REGISTRATION INSTRUCTIONS 

IF YOU HAVE NOT REGISTERED YOUR REWARDS CARD ONLINE 

1. Log in to www.ralphs.com 

2. Click on Create an Account 

3. Follow the 5 easy steps to create an online account 

4. You will be instructed to go to your email inbox to confirm your account 

5. After you confirm your online account by clicking on the link in your email, return to 
www.ralphs.com and click on ñmy accountò (you may have to sign in again first). 

6. View all your information and edit as necessary 

7. Link your card to your organization by clicking on: 

a. Community Rewards 

b. Edit my community contribution and follow the instructions 

c. Remember to click on the circle to the left of your organizationôs name 

IF YOU ARE ALREADY AN ONLINE CUSTOMER 

1. Log in to www.ralphs.com 

2. Click Sign In 

3. Enter your email address and password 

4. Click on My Account (In the top right hand corner) 

5. Click on Account Settings 

6. View all your information and edit as necessary 

7. Link your card to your organization by clicking on: 

a. Community Rewards 
b. Edit my community contribution and follow the instructions 
c. Remember to click on the circle to the left of your organizationôs name 

 

HLAA San Diego: 
http://hearinglosssandiego.org 

HLAA National: 
http://www.hearingloss.org 

Facebook: 
http://tinyurl.com/34x87dg 

The mission of Hearing Loss Association of America is to open the world of communication to people with hearing loss by providing information, education, advocacy and support. 
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